
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
                 PR.  No 314/2021 

 
RELOCATION OF OFFICE-UMB REGISTRARS SERVICES 

 
UMB announces to the general investing public that the office of UMB Registrars 
is being relocated to UMB’s Merba at 44 Kwame Nkrumah Avenue, Okaishie 
Market opposite Ghana Railways Corporation Head Office with effect from 20th 
September 2021. 
 
The postal address, website and email addresses remain the same. However, the 
contact number have been changed to 0307011722 
. 
 

Issued in Accra, this 26th       
day of August 2021 

 
 
 

- E N D – 
att’d. 
 
Distribution: 
1.  All LDMs 
2.  General Public 
3.  Company Secretary 
4.  NTHC Registrars 
5.  Custodians 
6.  Central Securities Depository 
7.  Securities and Exchange Commission 
8.  GSE Council Members 
9.  GSE Notice Board 
 
For enquiries, contact: 
Head of Listings, GSE on 0302 669908, 669914, 669935 
*WA 


